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DHD#10 LIFTS WATER CONTACT ADVISORIES AT BAR LAKE OUTLET 
BEACH, FIRST STREET BEACH, AND IRMA SUNDLING BEACH IN 

MANISTEE COUNTY 

June 27, 2024 – On Thursday, June 27, 2024, District Health Department #10 
(DHD#10) confirmed that follow-up bacterial samples from Bar Lake Outlet Beach, 
First Street Beach, and Irma Sundling Beach in Manistee County no longer contain 
elevated levels of E. coli, lifting the water contact advisories. 
 
For up-to-date information about beach closures and advisories, please visit EGLE’s 
BeachGuard: https://www.egle.state.mi.us/beach/.  
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